As a school, can we
apply to have a coach to
support our table tennis
activity within the school
hours, or does it have to
be outside the school
hours?
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In November we launched our new Level the Table grant scheme, which is designed to support organisations,
communities and our new diversity and inclusion strategy.

We have been overwhelmed with the response from people within the first month. However, we found there were
lots of questions so to help support applications further, we have recorded a webinar which goes through
segments of the application and answers some of the live questions that have been submitted by our members
(all questions that we go through are real life questions we have been asked).

This short webinar also goes through what the grant will fund, what organisations can apply for and how much
people can apply for.

The deadline for applications is 31st January 2022, so we still welcome you to submit an application.
[button link="https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/levelthetablegrant”]Click here to apply[/button]

For more information or for a transcript of this webinar, please email diversity@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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